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HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 
�2/10-Judy Garber 

�2/16 Verna Dronet 

�2/28 Donna Cardosa 

�2/28 Sharon Higginbotham 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
��2/11-Silvia Albert 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 
�2/8 Janet Ray 

�2/10-Colette Anzalone 
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Upcoming Events:  

LLAA State Retreat—March 14 
The LLAA state retreat will be hosted by St. Alphonsus in Baton 
Rouge.  Those interested in attending please sign up at the meeting or 
contact Laurie Malagarie by February 24th. 

Next Meeting Feb 10th 
The February meeting will be held in the 
PLC. We will begin with a rosary at 6:15pm.  
Last week’s Who’s Who game was lots of fun.  
Laurie is planning an interesting game to 
conclude this meeting. 

Designer Purse Bingo 
The Auxiliary has permission to proceed with this fundraiser.  Status 
updates will be provided at the meeting.  If you are interested in par-
ticipating in the organizing committee, please contact Pam DuBois 

Council 7557 Clay Shoot—Feb 15th 
The Knights will hold a Clay Shoot fundraiser at Wilderness Hunting 
Club.  If you are able to help out, volunteers are needed starting at 
9:00 in the morning at the event.   

Scholarship & Award Opportunities 
The Auxiliary will sponsor $250.00 College Scholarship and $100.00 
Outstanding 8th Grader Award for both male and female students. 
Applications will be made available in March both online and paper 
copies.  Let any Seniors and 8th graders in your family and friends 
know about this upcoming opportunity. 

LLAA Spring Raffle 
The LLAA is selling raffle tickets to support their yearly Vocations 
awards.  Tickets will be available for purchase at the meeting.  Please 
consider supporting this worthy cause. 


